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We have had some
super space

homework from
Gwenver!

 

Year 1 and 2 loved
reading club!

 

Nanjizal had a great time at
Penlee Museum studying Roman

artifacts
 

We loved our
snow morning!

 

Porthcurno
carrying out a

history
investigation
around WW2

 

The Cornish Pirates
have been in

delivering rugby
sessions with Key

Stage 2
 

Henry and Finn practice
their balancing in

gymnastics
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We have had a wonderful couple of weeks since our last newsletter!

We've been on trips to The Minack (with another lined up for Gwenver next week), visited Penlee Museum and so much
more!  There's a lot coming up before half term too with sports fixtures as well as all else going on!

As you should be aware, there is an upcoming strike action next Wednesday 1st February.  It does have some impact on
classes through the school, so please read the letter we have put together with our Trust, Leading Edge.  You should've
had a text link to this, but you can access it on the 'Parents' tab of our website under 'Letters to Parents'.  If you have any
questions regarding this then please get in touch.
Under that tab you will also find two new links; one asking to update information regarding Photograph consent (thanks
to the vast majority who have already) and one regarding a survey about the re-introduction of our after-school wrap-
around care provision.  We would be extremely grateful if you could complete both of those.  You can also access  them
here:
Wrap-around care: https://forms.gle/FEu2wCSmf3M87JnM6
Photo and video consent: https://forms.gle/8p4uVAJXeszH1AhQ9

From Monday you will be able to purchase raffle tickets for our Valentine's Hampers.  Please see the poster below and in
school for more information.  All the proceeds raised from this and our non-school uniform day at the end of term will
go towards supporting funds for our end of year residentials.  If you have not already heard, teachers will be sending out
further information on these soon.

Thank you to everyone for having a focus on attendance since the start of term, it is great to see our average percentage
increase, however there is still work to be done here and we keep encouraging you to ensure your child is here providing
they are well enough to be.  We have a useful poster in our office window about when children should be kept home with
illnesses, I have also attached it to the bottom of our newsletter.
Can we just take this moment to remind all parents that the school day starts at 8.45am and children should be ready to
be in class by that time, other than Reception children who are greeted for outdoor play.  Having your children in at this
time is crucial as it means that they have their morning social period, are ready for their learning and teachers can
complete registers.

Our school website company has released a new app which is available for free on Apple and Android devices called:
eschoolslite
All you have to do is download the app with no charge and allow notifications to get instant updates when we upload
anything to the website, like newsletters, letters home and anything else.  Even if you don't allow notifications the app
gives you easy access to Newsletters, the school website, important links and contacts.  It is well worth downloading so
that you can stay up-to-date with any news.  We always try to make communication as easy for our families as we
possibly can through our newsletters, website, social media pages, texts, emails and good, old-fashioned letters home.

This week we welcomed Miss Hutton to the school, she will be working with Nanjizal Class for the rest of the term as part
of her teacher training.

Please see the poster at the bottom of the newsletter: 
Active Together
Get Active Together at Mounts Bay Academy. Do you need some active family time? It's not always easy to find the time
to step outside and get active as a family. Why not get out with your family and spend some quality time together whilst
being active!
We are opening up our sport facilities two evenings a week, you can choose from a variety of sports badminton, tennis,
basketball and many more. If your child is not currently involved in an activity outside of school hours, then this time is
for you.
Turn up and Play! Have Fun! Be Active!
Every Tuesday and Friday 5.00-6.00pm FREE to all Leading Edge school children and families.

Lastly, a huge shout out to Porthcurno Class who have managed 100% attendance for the week.  This
means that all of our Year 5 and 6s have been in everyday this week - well done!

Have a great weekend
Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy

https://forms.gle/FEu2wCSmf3M87JnM6
https://forms.gle/8p4uVAJXeszH1AhQ9


TERM DATES 2022-23
 A U T U M N :

5  S E P T  -  1 6  D E C

( H A L F  T E R M  2 4  O C T - 2 8  O C T  )

 S P R I N G :

3  J A N  -  3 1  M A R

( H A L F  T E R M  1 3  F E B - 1 7  F E B )

 S U M M E R :

1 7  A P R  -  2 5  J U L

( H A L F  T E R M  2 9  M A Y - 2  J U N )

2 0 2 2 / 2 3  I N S E T S

5 T H  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 2  

2 1 S T  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 2  

3 R D  J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 3

5 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 3

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 3

2 6 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 3

CONTACTS
Head of School/Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mr J McDonald
head@stburyanacademy.org
Senior Teacher: Mrs N Cross
ncross@stburyanacademy.org
SENCO/Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs J Kwiatkowska
joannak@stburyanacademy.org
Business and Administration/Parent Liaison Officer: Mrs T Care
secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Further contacts are available on our website.

PARENT READERS
If you, or a family member, is interested in coming in to
help listen to readers, please see your child's class
teacher. 

Congratulations to this
week's award winners!

 




